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Sue Dunbar Kinsaul was born in 1930 to her parents R.E. and 
Mary Ezell Dunbar, a fourth generation Houston County 
family. After graduating from Byron High School, Sue 
attended Georgia State College for Women in Milledgeville 
as well as Georgia Southwestern College in Americus, 
Georgia. Some years later, she returned to school to earn a 
degree in nursing.

While raising her children, she volunteered at the schools they attended as 
well as helping in the community and church. 

Sue was blessed with three children. Her first son, Morris, was born while 
Sue was married to Morris L. McDaniel Jr. Later she married Benjamin T. 
Kinsaul and welcomed Michael and Melanie. While raising her children, she 
volunteered at the schools they attended as well as helping in her community 
and church.

In 1971, Sue joined the NHS Booster Club where she began the journey of 
becoming a part of the NHS family. She met Barbara Waddle and assisted 
her in selling football reserved seats and program ads. In 1978, Sue was hired 
by principal Matt Arthur to oversee student records. Several years later, she 
enjoyed the position as bookkeeper appointed by principal Ed Dyson. While 
working as a bookkeeper, she continued working each year selling reserved 
seats as well as selling tickets at the main gate on game night for football 
games and for basketball games. She always enjoyed watching the students, 
alumni and their parents coming through the gates to cheer on the Eagles. 
Sue also sold tickets for the various plays and musicals and the Miss Northside 
pageant. After retirement in 2000, she continued to sell tickets at the stadium 
which allowed her to stay in contact with the Northside family. After 45 years 
of working with the Northside family, Sue finally retired from these activities 
but remains a true blue Eagle. In her spare time, Sue enjoys working in her 
garden and visiting with her family and friends.

Sue had two children, three grandchildren, one great grandchild, and 5 nieces 
and nephews to graduate from Northside High School.

I cannot begin to express the gratitude and the wonderful connection I 
experienced with nearly 200 people that worked together at Northside High 
school to create a caring community and motivating environment for students 
and parents. Our goal was to help students achieve the best education and to 
prepare them with a strong foundation to enter the next phase of their adult 
life. Some of my dearest friends are those I met while being within the halls 
of NHS. These memories have brought a lot of joy and happiness in my life. 
Even to this day, I am still in touch with faculty, administration, parents and 
alumni of NHS.


